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Elephants in the Living Room  

proudly presents 

 
Br. Guy Consolmango 

Sacred Scripture, Creation 

and the Evolution of the Universe 
St. Robert Ballermine 

Redford, MI 

Monday, May 11, 2015 

AGENDA 

Facilitator:  Mary Black     Host: Fr. Richad Lilieart 

12:00 – 1:00  Lunch and Gathering      

1:00 – 1:05 Welcoming      Fr. Richard Lilieart 

1:05 – 1:20 Opening Prayer     Sr. Monica Stuhlreyer, IHM 

1:20 - 1:30 B. Gumbleton Award – Sr. Cathey DeSantis Fr. Norm Thomas 

1:30 – 1:40 Introduction of Br. Guy Consolmango  Bishop Tom Gumbleton 

1:40 – 2:40 Sacred Scripture, Creation and Evolution Br. Guy Conslomango 

2:40 – 3:00 Announcements and Break   Fr. Tom Lumpkin 

3;00 – 3:25 Questions and Answers    Br. Guy Conslomango 

3:25 - 3:30 Closing Prayer     Sr. Monica Stuhlreyer, IHM 
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The Elephants in the Living Room has a new website: www.elephantsinthelivingroom.org. 

It replaces www.elephantsinthelivingroom.com. 

In addition, we have a new mailing addresses: tomkyle39@gmail.com and/or 
elephantsinthelivingroom@gmail.com. 

Reason for the change: 

Earlier this year Yahoo changed its practice of allowing large mailings due to abuses by some 
companies sending scam mailings..  We had problems working with Yahoo to adapt to this new policy 
and protect out mailing list with blind copies.  So we moved to Gmail.  However, this exposed a 
problem we didn’t realize we had; namely, many of the email addresses we have had become 
undeliverable, either because the owner of the address replace it with a new address, the owner 
relocated or is now deceased. 

So we need to update our email listing.  You can help us by reviewing the email address we have on 
the mailing list at the registration table and confirming or correcting your email address.  This will 
enable us to restore emails to you if you have not been getting them. 

We also decided to go to a new website due to problems with Yahoo.  For the last couple of months, 
yahoo has not allowed us to publish updates to the website, although access to the website on the 
internet was provided.  Yahoo’s suggestions to repair the problem proved unworkable. 

But also, we needed to update the technology to allow users of iPhones and iPads access to readable 
screens.  Now the software will adjust the screen so that the text/pictures are readable on iPhones 
and IPads. 

We want to thank Dr. Gerry Furi for the work he had done to bring this about..  He will be leading the 
accompaniment at today’s prayer service.  So you may want to stop by and let him know what you 
think about the new website. 

Tom Kyle 
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